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Shannon Eklund

From: Sharlane Kissane 
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2019 4:46 PM
To: TownCouncil Mailbox
Subject: Pigs, goats and duckd

I just saw the article in the News Press about keeping animals in town!   
 
This is a BAD idea!  I don't need to hear goats bleating, pigs snorting or ducks quaking as I try to enjoy a 
tranquil yard.  
 
Besides the noise pollution, I can only imagine the smell.  Too often people don't pick up after their dogs.  The 
odor of from livestock would be awful! 
 
We are still a bit of a rural community, but it that rural!  Save the livestock for the acreage and ranches, please. 
 
I hope I'm not too late!   




